
Pine Run Church of Christ              “The Point!”  Newsletter              December      2022                                                     page 2 

    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

 
   
    Thankful as the Mason family 

was able to gather and celebrate 

Thanksgiving with Lowell and 

Judy!  It has been a difficult year 

with Buddy’s health issues, but the 

family continues to trust the Lord 

for strength and guidance. 

    Keep them and the Lord’s work 

in prayer. 

   You can also donate in memory 

of your loved ones, to the Lowell 

Mason Prayer Walk Park at Pine 

Run Church of Christ.  At this time, 

all the donations will be going 

towards the purchase of signage 

along the boardwalk listing: How 

God has shown His love,  Who God 

Is, Thingks to be thankful for, 

areas for prayer.  Please designate 

your gift and let us know who you 

would like honored.  Gifts need to 

be $25 or more. All will be 

recognized on our website page 

dedicated to the Prayer Walk 

Park.. Additional recognition given 

to higher amounts of giving. 

 
 David & Dawn (Berry) Degler 

A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks 

    This picture of the office staff 

was posted on Facebook as they 

wished everyone a happy 

thanksgiving.  147 people served 

in parks around the country this 

past season.   Continue to pray for 

those that are serving in the parks 

during the winter months, as well! 

   www.acmnp.com 
 
  
 

 

 

 

    Every Sunday morning at 10:30 

am we “stream” our worship 

service.  Those that might need to 

be in other parts of the building 

(Nursery, child care, etc.), those 

around the country or world can 

follow along on our Facebook 

page. 

 
    “Get to know God better” by 
reading His letter of love.   The 
Bible is God’s message to all of us.  
From beginning to end, you will 
see His desire to be able to be 
with us, providing an incredible 
life, and enjoying our fellowship. 

    Bible Reading Bookmarks will be 
available in December which will 
take you through the entire year.  
You can choose either the 
“morning reading” (New 
Testament”, “Evening reading” 
(Old Testament) or both! 
    To help you recall what you 
have read and to help you better 
understand, we are designing our 
worship and studies for 2023 to 
coordinate with the reading. 
    Our Bible School time will start 
with answering any questions that 
people might have from the 
previous weeks reading (Old OR 
New Testament).  The lesson itself 
will focus on a portion of the Old 
Testament reading. 
    Morning Sermons will pull from 
the New Testament readings.   
Take home studies will also be 
made available that will focus on 
the New Testament reading as 
well.    
   If anyone would like to have a 
“midweek” study as part of a 
group, simply let us know and we 
will do our best! 
    Think about who you can invite 
to also read daily so you can 
encourage and help one another! 

MISSIONS WE SUPPORT: 
  A Christian Ministry in the National Parks— 

  Bibles for Russia 

  Clio Area Human Services Fund—Safety Net 

Store and “Christmas in Clio” are their main 

emphasis right now. 

  Great Lakes Christian College—   

   His House Campus Ministry  

   Helping Others Prepare for 

        Eternity (H.O.P.E.)  Work sharing the 

Gospel and meeting needs in Haiti. 

  Mexican Mountain Mission work providing 

shelter, care and God’s love  for orphans in 

Mexico 

  Operation: “We Care”  A ministry of Lowell 

Mason the provides needed items in the USA to 

communities hit by disasters. 

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly—    2023 

Calendar is now out! 

  Wolverine Christian Service Camp--. 

 

   Daily Bible passages and devotions 

are also sent out to workers in 29 

countries.  

http://www.lowellmason.com/
http://www.acmnp.com/

